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SATYA/ACAD/CIR/2024-25/120            December 29, 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Namaste! 
 
Hope you're having a wonderful winter break with your loved ones. As the temperatures drop, 
we're writing to inform you of a slight revision in our reopening schedule, as per the notification 
received from the DEO. 
 
New Reopening Date: School will now reopen physically on Thursday, January 16, 2025, instead 
of January 13, 2025. 
 
Online Classes: To ensure continuity of learning, we will conduct online classes from January 13, 
2025 to January 15, 2025. Time- Table shall be shared closer to the date. 
 
Revised Timings: Please note the following revised timings for online classes: 
Early Years:   10:00 am - 12:00 pm 
Grades I-IV:   9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
Grades V- IX & XI:  9:00 am - 2:45 pm 
 
** Early Years to Grade II will be assigned asynchronous tasks along with the morning and closing 
circle time with their HRTs. Details of the same will be shared closer to the date. 
 
We look forward to welcoming our students back to campus on January 16, 2025. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 

Warm regards 

Manisha Malhotra 
Director Principal 


